
From: cbow1er9@gmail.com <cbowIer9gmaiI.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 11:26 AM
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov>
Subject: Eversource rate increase

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

We pay outrageous prices for electricity now starting with a $l4customer charge which is probably one
of the highest in the country. If anything they should be lowering prices.Just say NO to any higher
electric rates.

Charles Bowler
Tilton


